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   Stand tall, reach high, love learning 
The Bowerham School community is proud to nurture aspiration, 

       inspire love for life-long learning and prepare children for a changing 

society.

 
12.09.25 
 
Re: Macmillan Coffee Morning 

 

Dear Parents and Carers, 

We are delighted to let you know that our Year 6 children will be hosting a Macmillan Coffee Morning on 

Friday 26th September, from 8:30–9:30am in the Top Hall. 

As part of their learning, the children will be researching, planning, and designing recipes to bake a 

wonderful variety of tasty treats. These will include gluten-free, vegetarian and vegan options, and—as 

always—all items will be completely nut-free. 

Everyone from the Bowerham Family is warmly invited to join us, enjoy a hot drink and some delicious 

bakes, and support the children’s efforts in raising money for the Macmillan Cancer Support charity. 

We thank you for your continued support and look forward to seeing you there! 

Best wishes, 

Y6 Team 
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